
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

March 2, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund has recently implemented a new self-payment option for our 
members called Super Saver and it starts March 1, 2021.  This new option will help bridge our 
members eligibility until their work hours return to normal.  Additionally, members that do not 
qualify for Super Saver are still able to opt for traditional self-pay if they are short on work 
hours. 
 
The Fund anticipates a large volume of our membership will be signing up for these self-pay 
options and will be given March 1st eligibility throughout the entire month of March and April.  
Due to the anticipated increased volume of retroactive eligibility, our online eligibility 
verification may not be up to date.  Potentially, there could be lapses of up to 3 days between 
when self-payment is made and when eligibility is reported online.  Since we do not want our 
members to be turned away from medical care, we ask that you accept a self-pay receipt 
and/or confirmation number as proof of eligibility.   
 
As always, we thank you for taking care of our members.  If you have any questions please 
contact Healthcare Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund 
 


